
November 2024  Update March 18, 2025 

As Cartell moves forward with our wireless product line, our tradition of hard-
wired circuit boards and sounders is coming to an end. 

Over the next several months, production of our Legacy products will cease. 
This affects the following items: 

CT-2B (Driveguard)                                                Replacement CW-HUB or CF-2C 

CT-2BG (Pioneer Free Exit) Option -CW-SYS /CP-4 (Self Contained Free Exit) 

CT-3B (Replacement Board)                                       Option – CF-2C or CW-HUB 

CT-3BG (Replacement Board)                                    Options – CW-SYS or CP-4  

AA-1 (Indoor Sounder)                                                     Replacement CW-SOU 

CT-A1 (Indoor Sounder)                                                  Replacement CW-SOU     

CT-11 (Outdoor Sounder) 

As of 3/18/25, CT-2B, CT-2BG, CT-3B, CT-3BG CT-11 & AA-1 are SOLD OUT 

Our new products slated for 2025 include our wireless HUB (CW-HUB) which 
mates with the wireless sensor (CW-SEN and CT-6 wired probe.   Along with 
the new Cartell mobile application (available on Android and Apple 
platforms), the CW-HUB will provide notifications on your smart phone and 
tablets.   We look forward to providing quality service and products for years to 
come. 

Though production will end, technical support will not terminate.  Contact us 
at 717-532-0033 option 1 for technical support.   Please note that the CT-6 
wired probe remains in production.  The CF-2C/CF-3C are slated to be 
available through 2026 (while supplies last). 
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